	State-Mandated School Closures Extended Four Weeks
 

	Wednesday, March 25, 2020
State Superintendent of Schools Karen Salmon announced today, March 25, 2020, that all Maryland public schools will be closed until April 24, 2020. As a result, all HCPSS schools will remain closed during this time.

Please stay tuned as additional information regarding the next phases of HCPSS’ continuity of learning plans will be shared this evening and tomorrow by e-mail, and posted to the HCPSS website.

	 
Lisbon Elementary School | 15901 Frederick Road Woodbine, MD 21797 | (410) 313-5506 | les.hcpss.org


[bookmark: _GoBack]
